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Sandy Hill Elementary School’s Second Annual Food Drive 

Members of the Sandy Hill Elementary School’s Young Gentlemen’s Club, which was established in 

2015, pose with workers from The Salvation Army.  This is Sandy Hill’s Young Gentlemen’s Club second food 

drive and they collected over 800 nonperishable items to help those in need over the holiday season. Some of 

the collected items went to the Judy Center, and even helped feed some local families in the school’s Meals ‘til 

Monday program. 
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